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Sarwat Husain 
 
 
Sarwat Husain is the founding president of the San Antonio chapter of the 
Council on American-Islamic Relations (CAIR) and a national board member of 
CAIR. 
 
Ms. Husain also serves on the San Antonio Interreligious Council and the 
Texas Media Empowerment Project. She is a founder of the San Antonio Muslim 
Council and a member of the San Antonio Council for International Visitors. 
She formerly served on the FBI Regional Advisory Council and was selected to 
serve on the board of the San Antonio Mayors Commission under Mayor Garza. 
 
Ms. Husain publishes Al-Ittihaad Monthly, the largest American Muslim 
newspaper in Texas, and is a frequent guest columnist for the San Antonio 
Express News. 
 
Ms. Husain works to encourage political engagement in Texas, conducting 
regular voter registration drives and trainings on how to become delegates, 
precinct chairs and judges. She is a member of the Texas Muslim Political 
Taskforce and currently serves as president of the Texas Muslim Democratic 
Caucus. In her personal capacity, Ms. Husain is a precinct chair for 2008 - 
2010 and a delegate to the Texas Democratic Convention. 
 
Ms. Husain helped found the American Muslim Youth Association and the Muslim 
Boys Scouts of America, Pack 786, and acts as an advisor to both. She is 
extensively involved in interfaith dialogue and regularly offers diversity 
trainings on Muslim beliefs and practices at businesses, universities, 
churches and law enforcement agencies. 
 
Ms. Husain has been profiled in The Face Behind the Veil: The Extraordinary 
Lives of Muslim Women in America and in articles published in the San 
Antonio Current, ColorLines, PressTime, and the San Antonio Express News. 
 
She holds a master¹s degree in nutrition from the University of the 
Incarnate Word in San Antonio, Texas. She has owned and operated alternate 
care facilities for the elderly and a child development center, and has 
worked as a nutritional consultant to hospitals and nursing homes. 


